

28 January 2025

Elizabeth J Hall-Findlay, MD, FRCSC Banff Plastic Surgery Unit 217, 304 Old Canmore Road Canmore, Alberta, T1W 0L5 CANADA

via email: ehallfindlay@banffplasticsurgery.ca

## **Dear Betsy**

As editors-in-chief of the *Australasian Journal of Plastic Surgery*, we are writing to thank you for publishing your article 'Breast reduction: what I have changed over the years' with us.

We are thrilled that your article has been so well received by our audience and has become the most downloaded paper from our website. To date, your article has had 2000 page views, the PDF has been downloaded 240 times, and the accompanying video has been viewed 311 times. These figures far exceed those for any other article we have published.

We are grateful that you were willing to generously share the operative techniques and lessons you have learned with our readership. We hope your relationship with AJOPS continues and would welcome any contribution you feel able to make in the future.

Once again, thanks for contributing to the success of AJOPS.

Yours sincerely

Dr Mark Lee MBBS FRACS (Plast)

Specialist Plastic Surgeon

Editor-in-Chief

Australasian Journal of Plastic Surgery

marklee15@icloud.com

Professor Mark Ashton MBBS MD FRACS (Plast)

Specialist Plastic Surgeon

Editor-in-Chief

Australasian Journal of Plastic Surgery

mwashton@icloud.com

